VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT

October 15, 2019
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met October 15, 2019 in the WVFD Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:06 PM by Comm. Walton.  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. McDonald and WVFD Chief Odom.
The minutes of the September 17, 2019 and “CALLED” meeting September 30, 2019 were approved. Both motions to accept were made by Comm. Fisher and seconded by Comm. Walton. The vote was unanimous to accept the motions.
WVFD     The fundraiser at the community wide Garage Sale made $672.00. The HVAC system is awaiting build out to proceed.  Bunker gear is awaiting final bids before purchase. 
Building status    The sign and flagpole will be installed after the driveway/parking area is finished.  Comm. Fisher will be assisting Chief Odom with the dirt contractor.

Treasurer’s report   Treasurer’s report was read. A motion was made for approval of the Treasurer’s report by Comm. Walton and seconded by Comm. McDonald the motion was approved unanimously.  The 2019 budget will be discussed and a “proposed” budget may be offered for adoption at a later meeting.
The next meeting was set for November 19
A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. Fisher and seconded by Comm. McDonald. The motion passed and the meeting adjourned.

General discussion   No actionable items were discussed and no action taken.

